
SUNDERLAND RINGETTE ASSOCIATION  

 

P.O. Box 206, Sunderland Ontario L0C 1H0  |  www.sunderlandstingerz.com 

 

Friday, June 16, 2023 

Township of Brock 
1 Cameron Street East  
PO Box 10 
Cannington, ON L0E 1E0 
 
 
Subject:  Sunderland Ringette - Request for Early Ice        

Dear Township of Brock Council Members, 

I am writing on behalf of the Sunderland Ringette Association (SRA) to request special consideration for early ice 

to be put in the Sunderland Memorial Arena this Fall.  The Sunderland Ringette Association is looking to get our 

youth on the ice early for the following reasons: 

• facilitating sort skates for our U8, U10 and U12 divisions 

• host a Come Try Ringette event in hopes of recruiting new members to our association 

• giving our players the chance at a couple of practices before the game schedule commences which is 

anticipated for the first weekend in October.  

We are interested in taking early ice for our full ice allocation for the 2023-2024 season which is projected to 

include 18 hours of ice per week and could start as early as September 13, 2023.  

We appreciate your consideration and continued support of Sunderland Ringette Association. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Jennifer Smallwood 

President - Sunderland Ringette Association  

 | E: stingerzringette@gmail.com  


